
What’s Happening Here?
Enhance Pedestrian Safety Add Protected Bike Lane

Seaview Ave., Mason Ave. to Father Capodanno Blvd. 
Corridor Safety Improvements

Organize Roadway  
and Calm Traffic Improve Visibility

NYC DOT will implement safety improvements along Seaview Ave. between 
Mason Ave. and Father Capodanno Blvd.: 
•	 Install new signal and crosswalks at Nugent Ave.
•	 Implement road diet to reduce speeding

•	 Remove one travel lane in each direction
•	 Upgrade conventional bike lanes to a parking protected bike lane

•	 Install painted pedestrian islands to increase visibility and shorten crossing distances
•	 Add daylighting and turn calming

•	 Markings, bollards, and speed bumps to slow and control turns
•	 Prevent parking around driveways, intersection, crosswalks, and bus stops

Implementation begins September 2024

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Staten Island Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.2400 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews
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